IMPORTANT UPDATE
Ellis Vehicle Fund

I wrote an initial letter three weeks ago regarding a truck I had located to purchase
for our ministry. However, the owner decided not to sell. As always, God had better
plans in store for us. I am delighted to inform you that I have located a 2023 truck with
less than 10,000 miles on it, accompanied by a 100,000-mile warranty and priced well
below wholesale value.

Today, while attending a meeting in California, I received a phone call informing me
that the truck is ready for me to pick up and I need to get it next week and no later
than April 19th. This is truly a testament to the wonderful ways in which God works
in our lives.

We are currently halfway towards our goal of raising the funds needed to purchase
the vehicle for our ministry. Through the incredible generosity of supporters like you,
we have raised $16,100. Now, we need to raise the remaining $13,900 quickly to
purchase the truck. This is an exceptional opportunity that only God could have
orchestrated for us.

Thank you for your continued support and for considering our request. Your
contribution will enable us to acquire the vehicle we need to further our ministry and
reach those in need of the gospel. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to
contact me.

If you would like to contribute, please send all funds to Rock of Ages Ministries
marked Ellis Vehicle Fund. We will receive 100% of all donations.

With Gratitude,

Terry R. Ellis
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